[image: ]



PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
[bookmark: _Hlk45108601][bookmark: _Hlk47629839]
The 39th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of United Republic of Tanzania, 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Madam President

[bookmark: _Hlk85537451]The Republic  of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of the United Republic of Tanzania and thank them for the National Report.
My delegation Congratulates Tanzania’s  efforts for the improvement of the human rights situation in the Country. This report signaled  the positive engagement of United Republic of Tanzania with international human rights  mechanisms.  
South Sudan recommends  the following: 
1- Recommend implementation of  the Third National Five Year Development Plan in line with the Development Vision 2025, the SDGs 2030 and the Africa Agenda 2063 in respect of human and peoples’ rights. 
2- Redoubling efforts to  resolved a disparity in accessing water services in urban and rural areas.

We wish United Republic of Tanzania all the best and successful review. 
I thank you 



5th November 2021
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